
ST. PAUL’S CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

NEWSLETTER 
  
 18th May 2018 

 
Half Term and INSET day 

The school will be closed from Monday 28th May until Tuesday 5th June 2018 for the half term holiday 
and an Inset Day.  

 
Pentecost Service 

Please join us at St Paul’s Church for the school’s Pentecost Service on Friday 25th May from 9am.   
 

Royal Wedding Lunch 
The children enjoyed celebrating Harry and Meghan’s forthcoming wedding. Many thanks to the 

Bernice and the kitchen staff for the ‘wedding lunch’.  Also a big thank you to all the TAs who 
decorated the hall and tables to make the occasion special.  The photos will be on the website soon. 

 
KS1 Trip to Tower Bridge in June 

A separate letter has been sent with details for your child’s class.  
 

Privacy Notice 
Please see the new privacy notice on the website. We have followed Southwark and new data 

guidelines. If you have queries, please put them in writing to the office; so we can seek further advice 
if needed. 

 
The St Paul's Journey - The actions this week include:  

Our main focus this week has been KS2 SATS. We were monitored by Southwark Local Authority.  
They described the procedures followed at St Paul’s as excellent. They also commented on the 

strong care shown towards the children, in what can be a stressful week. 
 

We have shown prospective teachers around the school who were enthused by the positivity and 
energy of the staff and children.  Our aim next year is to be fully staffed with permanent teachers 

in order to have consistency for your children and their learning.  
 

With the Governors, we are currently confirming details to refit the Computing Suite.  The plan is 
for this to be completed in the summer holidays to enable an improved Computing Curriculum to 

be taught and greater use of ICT across other subjects.  
 
Thank you to the parents who met with Governors this week. The next meeting with the Chair 
of Governors: Mr Peter Chadwick, will be on Thursday 7th June from 8.45 -9.30am. This is an 
opportunity to ask more questions and share improvements and/or concerns with the Chair.  
 
 


